
 

 

 
 
 
ASEAN Leaders’ Statement on the Recent Attack on a Convoy of the AHA Centre and 

ASEAN Monitoring Team in Myanmar 
 
We were deeply concerned with ongoing violence in Myanmar and urged the immediate 
cessation of all forms of violence and the use of force to create a conducive environment for 
the safe and timely delivery of humanitarian assistance and inclusive national dialogues. 
 
We supported the statement of the President of the Republic of Indonesia as the Chair of 
ASEAN on 8 May 2023 in response to the recent attack on a convoy of the AHA Center and 
the ASEAN Monitoring Team in Myanmar. We condemned the attack and underlined that the 
perpetrators must be held accountable. 
 
We supported the efforts of the Chair of ASEAN, including its continued engagements with all 
stakeholders in Myanmar, to encourage progress in the implementation of the Five-Point 
Consensus. 


